
Unsolicited Voter Registration forms and Absentee Ballot request 
2020 is a Presidential Election year, which means you may receive voter registration 
and absentee ballot request forms via USPS.  These mailings are not from our office, 
even though they may appear to be.  They are sent by special interest groups and the 
prefilled voter information is often inaccurate.  To ensure you are properly registered or 
to apply for an absentee ballot, please visit myvote.wi.gov or contact the Clerk’s office at 
715-887-3513 or email diane.tremmel@port-edwards.org.  
 

http://myvote.wi.gov/

